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Well, we have nearly made it to half term. The children have worked extremely hard and the 
work that has been produced by our children is amazing. Check out the African Art in Year 3 at 
Parents’ Evening!  

There is a really positive buzz around our school. Learning muscles are being embedded 
across the school and the children are excitedly discussing their newly exercised muscles!   

Thank you for all of the parents that came to our drop in sessions; we have some excellent 
suggestions that we will discuss with staff in the near future.  

We would like to share the news that Miss Martin will be staying for the whole academic year 
with her class.   

This week’s Learners of the Week are: 

 
 Zara in Caterpillars who has flexed her ‘independence’ muscle. 
 Asa in Dragonflies for flexing her ‘independence’ muscle. 
 Emily in Zebras for flexing her ‘independence’ muscle. 
 Jada in Lions for flexing her ‘making links’ muscle. 
 Reuben in Giraffes flexed his ‘questioning’ muscle. 
 Toby in Dolphins for flexing his ‘reasoning’ muscle. 
 Liam in Seahorses for flexing his ‘perseverance’ muscle. 
 Paul in Turtles for flexing his ‘managing distractions’ muscle.  
 James in 3HR for flexing his ‘listening’ muscle. 
 Jake in 3KE for flexing his ‘perseverance’ muscle. 
 Elliot in 4LM for flexing his ‘noticing’ muscle. 
 Liam in 4RP for flexing his ‘capitalising’ muscle. 
 Joshua in 5LC for flexing his ‘independence’ muscle. 
 James in 5JH for flexing his ‘absorption’ muscle. 
 Laura in 6JG for flexing her ‘independence’ muscle. 
 Layla in 6KS has been flexing her ‘capitalising’ muscle. 
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School Photographs 
 

Please remember to return orders by Monday 17 October or 

order online at www.cardwellandsimons.co.uk  
 

 
 

Parent / Teacher Consultations 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings will be on Tuesday 8 November, 3:30pm - 7:30pm and 

Wednesday 9 November, 3:30pm - 5:30pm. Sign up forms go up on Friday 14 
October, 8:15am and will be available until 4:30pm on Thursday 3 November.  

 

Bonfire 
Lunch – 
Friday 4 

November 
 

Don’t forget 
to return 

order forms 
by Monday 

17 October. 
No late 

orders can be 
taken as food 

is pre-
ordered.  
 

 

 

Children in Need 2016 
 
This year’s Children In Need takes place on Friday 18th November. To 
raise money for this event, we would like to invite the children to ‘go 
spotty’ for Children In Need!  Simply come to school wearing spots in 
exchange for a voluntary donation to Children In Need (we recommend 
a donation of £1).  You can be as creative as you like. 
 
We will also be running a colouring competition with a winning prize for 
each Key Stage. Colouring sheets will be available from the office from 
Friday 11th November and can be purchased for 20p. All entries must 
be returned by Thursday 12 November and will be judged by Miss 
Schofield and Mrs Ross. 
 
Thank you for your support for this worthy cause. 
 

Miss Schofield 
 

 

Coats 
 

Please remember to send children 
with coats as they go outside 

whenever possible. Don’t forget to 
put their names inside so they don’t 

get lost.  
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